To: Records Department
Subject: [EXTERNAL] APPLICATION NO: DA2023/0130 Stop the waste transfer station

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise the sender
and know the content is safe.

To whom it may concern,

| am emailing my concern regarding the proposal for Lidcombe waste transfer station. | was looking forward to
moving into my new home in Lidcombe next month, however was devastated to hear the proposal for building a
waste transfer station near my apartment. | would like to emphasise that this would impact so many areas such
as:

- traffic issues: the truck movements would have to cross through the residential areas and would create more
traffic when coming from all areas around Lidcombe.

- quality of the road network: | am concerned that our roads, roundabouts and even our vehicles would be more
at risk and be damaged.

- odour: there is no absolute reassurance that the odour will be controlled as the trucks will be buffering the
odour when travelling by.

- many friends and family, including us were looking forward to moving into this area. However, we are very
disappointed and even reluctant with the idea of moving into a “new” home where this simple idea of a waste
station could bring.

How will the Cumberland City Council monitor and be responsible of the operations of this business? I'd like to
strongly emphasise that the proposal for a waste transfer station should not be considered or established.

Document Set ID: 11234239
Version: 1, Version Date: 13/11/2024





